
Susan Nolde
Bloomingdale, NY
LD 676
As a frequent visitor to Maine and an avid cyclist, I am writing to urge you to allow 
the Maine DOT to spend federal grant funds on the Mountain Division Trail 
construction between Fryeburg and Standish.  This trail will be used by tourists such 
as myself bringing income to the surrounding area and be a wonderful asset for the 
region.


